HARVARD

MEDICAL SCHOOL

Dear Faculty Council Members,

Each year the Faculty Council elects a new Vice Chair for the upcoming academic year. To be eligible,
you must have one or two years remaining in your three-year term. The Vice Chair convenes the Docket
Committee, which plans the agenda for the Faculty Council. The Docket Committee typically meets for
30 minutes prior to each Faculty Council meeting.

If you are eligible (see list below) and wish to run for Vice Chair, please submit a three sentence

statement on why you would like to serve in the position to Lorien_Hecht@hms.harvard.edu by
Monday, February 27, 2017. These statements will be included in the 2017-2018 Vice Chair Election
Ballot that will then be mailed to Council members. The candidate with the most votes will be
announced as the AY17-18 Vice Chair at the March 15, 2017 Faculty Council meeting.

Eligible members to serve as AY17-18 Vice Chair

Ramy Arnaout
Anne Becker
Monica Bertagnolli
Hal Burstein

David Cardozo
John Da Silva
Brandon Earp
Susan Farrell (current Vice Chair)
Jeffrey Goldsmith
Marcia Haigis
Jean Klig

Ateev Mehrotra
Cynthia Morton
Joshua Nagler
Bonnie Padwa
Scott Podolsky
Bohdan Pomahac
Kathryn Rexrode
Marty Samuels
Christine Sieberg
Priscilla Slanetz
Valerie Stone
Kevin Struhl

Amy Wagers
Howard Weinstein



